

SD/235/2024

Warsaw, 10.12.2024 r.

PhD students 1st and 3rd year of SGGW Doctoral School

Dear PhD students,

I would like to kindly inform you that based on the findings of the Program Council of the SGGW Doctoral School, starting from the academic year 2024/2025, the form for the annual assessment of progress in the preparation of the doctoral dissertation and the instructions for the list of achievements of the PhD students are being changed.

The main change is that starting from the current academic year, points for individual achievements will not be shown on the report. PhD students will still be required to present and document activities undertaken during the academic year by the criteria listed in the form. The list of submitted activities will be an integral part of the evaluation and opinion of the supervisor and the department head.

All information regarding the annual evaluation of PhD students will also be posted on the website of the SGGW Doctoral School under: PhD students informations – documents to download.

In case of any questions, the staff of the SGGW Doctoral School is at your disposal.

Kind regards

dr hab. Justyna Franc-Dąbrowska, prof. SGGW The Head of SGGW Doctoral School

Warsaw University of Life Sciences

## **Doctoral School**

Nowoursynowska 166 st. building. 2, room 6A 02–787 Warsaw +48 22 59 310 63 www.sggw.edu.pl

Attachements (in polish and english):

- 1. Form for the evaluation of the concept of the doctoral dissertation progress
- 2. Instructions for preparing an annual evaluation of doctoral dissertation progress